

Scrutiny Panel Meeting 4 Session 1 Thursday 12th May, 3pm - 4:30pm:

Present:

Scrutiny Panel Members: Lucy Shapley (LS), Shaun Keen (SK)

Officers: Robin Hayward (RH, Trans & Non-Binary Students Officer)

In Attendance:

Staff: Rozena Nadeem (RN, Democracy Coordinator, Minute-Taker), Houmaa Chaudhry (HC, Senior Representation Coordinator), Scott Dawson (Student Voice & Representation Manager)

Apologies:

Scrutiny Panel Members: Jingke Lin (JL), Jack Bowen (JB), Eloise Watkins (EW)

Officers: Mikey Brown (MB, President), Danielle Murinas (DM, Postgraduate Officer)

Absent Without Apologies:

Officers: Louisa Martin (LM, Womens' Officer), Rachel Boucher (RB, Ethical & Environmental Committee), Imogen Mann (IM, Disabled Students Officer), Josephine Conway (JC, Activities & Employability Officer), Eleanor Thomas (ET, LGBTQ+ Students Officer), George Christian (GC, Sports Officer), Aaliyah Simms (AS, Welfare & Community Officer), Adam Dorey (AD, Campaigns Officer)

Trigger Warnings: gender neutral toilets, pronoun badges

Item No.	Role	Notes
3:00pm- 3:10pm	Panel De- Brief	The Panel were debriefed and reviewed the questions that they wanted to ask.
3:10pm – 4:10pm	Panel Feedback & Reflection	The Panel provided some feedback and reflection on their time in their roles.
4:10pm- 4:20pm	Trans & Non- Binary Students Officer	RH entered the meeting. RH and the Panel greeted each other. SK asked RH if they had any further updates since submitting their report. RH had no further updates. They noted that they were hoping to hear more about the gender neutral toilets. LS: I'd like to ask about the post-elections Trans event?



		RH: I submitted a tentative room booking on Matrix. It's a simple social with some board games and snacks. I don't want to put it out too early so people forget about it. Some of the socials have been getting decent numbers. LS: That all sounds great. Thank-you. A question from myself and Eloise – it's great that you're still attempting to do society collaborations next year, even though this originally didn't work out. RH: I would like to plan in advance in the summer, especially as I'll be free, and now have a bit more experience. LS: Your experience will stand in your favour. SK asked a question about RH's plans for ensuring that similar problems can be prevented in future. A discussion took place about RH's campaign proposal on pronoun badges. RH asked RN about asking GOG to approve this campaign. RN clarified that the campaign proposal could be approved by GOG, since it's for an Officer campaign. RN also noted that the process for campaign approvals needs reviewing, and is currently being reviewed. SK asked a question about RH's handover. RH talked about their handover. RH thanked the Panel for helping to make the Scrutiny Panel meetings less stressful.
		SK thanked RH for consistently showing up to meetings.
4:20pm – 4:30pm	Panel Debrief	The Panel were thanked for their work for the year, and were provided with some information and updates (which was also noted as being circulated after the meeting).
		The meeting closed.